
RBCC Membership Meeting – April 10, 2019 

 

Board Members in Attendance: 

 

Tom Beck 
Anne Nolan 
 

Alan Ross 
Su Harambe 
 

Su Harambe 
 

Building Committee – The club house has a bit of an ant infestation and will hire an exterminator.  HUB 

$5000 grant was approved (assumes 110 volunteers) so we will go ahead with getting a generator, fixing 

the front door, replacing the front hall carpet and fixing the accordion door. 

Tech / Membership / Finance Committees  -  No news 

The Wine Tasting was a success with 58 attendees.  Alan reported that we netted $371. 

Bridge to Beach will be 5/4/19 – Kathy reported on who’s leading clean-up where: 

Lead Location 

Ron Cooper stairs 

Kathy Pilgrim stairs 

Jeff/Boy Scouts Red Wing stairs 

Girl Scouts Chinook Park 

Alan VFW / Hutchinson Park 

 

Coffee and donuts will be at 9:30.  Clean up will be from 10-noon.  Lunch is 1-4. 

Announcements 

 May 11 Plant Swap is 10-noon at 66th and Ryan.  

 June 15 garden tour is looking for more gardens to tour.  Party to follow at 67+Bangor (Claudia 

and Joan’s house) 

 Jane from Emerald City Wanderers told the membership about the Light-rail based walking tours 

her group sponsors in order to get people more familiar with light rail and the surrounding 

neighborhoods it serves.  More details available at:  

o emeraldcitywanderers.org/light-rail-walks-challenge/ 

 On June 1, Emergency Preparedness HUB will be activated (9-12 at Club House). 

 Eric Sullivan, candidate for King County Council District 2, introduced himself to the 

membership. 

 

 


